
Founder's Day Update 

Due to concerns about COVID-19, the

difficult decision has been made to cancel

the 2020 Tyrone Founder's Day. 

This was not an easy decision to make.

However, the safety of our volunteers, staff,

vendors, and citizens is our top priority.  

We hope that next year we can have a

fantastic Founder's Day celebration! 


